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Mr. Christianson and Lund, 
I am writing to voice my concern over the proposed 
liquor store near Allied Drive since I am unable to 
appear tonight at the meeting. 
 
Empty liquor bottles are found all over the streets in 
the Dunns Marsh area along with drunken fighting 
happening after bar close. Just last week a fight broke 
out across the street from my home with around 15 people 
involved. There is increasing violence in this 
neighborhood and I believe that another liquor store 
will only add more problems to an already troubled area. 
I ask that this applicant be declined a license. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Becky 
 


